
April Business Manager Report 

 

Access Point contract has been signed, I have not heard back from any of those grants I 
applied for as the quarter is not over yet.  

 

Mr. Bratrud is coming this Friday, March 28th; I am really looking forward to having him here 
to answer some questions I may have.  

  

Election workers etc., I did reach out to Bev with this matter. She was not available, so I did 
leave a message.  

 

 

 

  


